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ZONE C
Your PDC #30  
Field Representative 
is Mandy Jo Ganieany
309-338-1249

Tuesday, October 22 
Central Chapter Community 
Cares Night 
@ Gateway

Saturday, November 9 
Central Chapter  
Holiday Party 
@ Peoria Riverfront  
Museum

EVENTS

Golf Outing Recap

Prize Tables at the Central Chapter Outing Teeing Off at the Central Chapter Golf Outing

Team Event
First Prize - Vogue Painting 
Second Prize - Sherwin Williams 
Third Prize - Carpenters 237 

Golfers network in the clubhouse after the Central Chapter Golf Outing

Closest to the Pin and  
Longest Drive 
Chad Truelove

Longest Putt 
Joe Mudd

DeWalt Putting Contest Winners
Roy Eash, Jim Slawnikowski, Jon Lee
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September Meeting Recap

The Central Chapter September meeting at Rob Dob's had an 
excellent turn out and everyone had an enjoyable evening.  

The guest speaker at the event was Illinois State Representative 
of the 91st district, Sharon Chung (left) -a dedicated public 
servant for Bloomington. She did an excellent job. 

President Jami Taylor shared a few important announcements 
about the final two events of 2024.  
 
On October 22. the Central Chapter will meet at Gateway for 
our Community Cares charity night with guest speaker Chicago 
Bears legend, Doug Plank. Our last event of the year is the 
Holiday Party on Saturday, November 9 at the Peoria River 
Front Museum – the featured exhibit this year will be  
Jim Henson the Muppets!   

After the members enjoyed a nice meal/dessert together, Council members Kurt Hand (Vogue Painting) and 
Bobby Taylor (Mid-Illinois Companies) gave updates on the funds. At that time, our membership nominated 
and voted on the exceptional charities who will be honored at our October event. 

The winning charities from McLean County are Courage Hockey nominated by Bedrock Painting and YWCA 
nominated by RW Vandegraft.  Winning charities for Peoria County are the Big Brothers Big Sisters nominated 
by GIVSCO Construction and Family House nominated by Elite Painting. 

We hope to see all of our members at both our Community Cares Event and our Holiday Party!

Members of the Central 
Chapter listen to 
Representative Chung at  
the September Meeting at  
Rob Dob's.


